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Invitation to 3GPP SA3 LI#25 Meeting
Subject:
Invitation to the SA3 LI Meeting 



23 ~ 25 October, 2007  



Seoul, Korea
Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Electronics and Telecommunications Research Institute (ETRI) and Telecommunications Technology Association (TTA), I am pleased to invite you to the SA3 LI meeting in Seoul, Korea.
The meeting will be held at the Koreana Hotel. The hotel is located at the Kwanghwamun intersection in the heart of Seoul Metropolitan City and many attractions are within walking distance area.
The meeting also will be sponsored by the Korean mobile communications carriers. 

The detail meeting logistics information including accommodation and VISA issue will be provided to the members by the 20 August.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Seoul. 

Sincerely,

Shin-Gak Kang, on behalf of the ETRI and TTA
Team Leader

Convergence Network Standardization Research Team

ETRI

E-mail: sgkang@etri.re.kr
Tel: +82 42 860 6117

Fax: +82 42 861 5404
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